
Dansville Middle School Board Updates 

April 2023 

 

o The DMS Student Council organized a “Snack Drive” and collected nearly 1500 snacks 

for elementary students who need a snack during their break time.  

 

o Our middle school students enjoyed participating in Puttin’ On The Hits, which was 

organized by the DHS National Honor Society.  

 

o Our DMS students celebrated March Is Reading Month with a variety of activities and 

fun rewards for reading goals. The final event was a basketball tournament with the 

winning team playing the teachers. 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
   
 

 


